Curriculum Advisory Committee Meeting minutes

DATE: October 6, 2021 LOCATION: Virtual Meeting Via Zoom @ 3:00 pm - 5:00 pm Attendees:				
✓	Richard Abend, ESL → Voting Member	✓	Vanessa Lord, Life Science → voting member	
	Diane Boynton, Dean of Instruction Liberal Arts	✓	Laura Loop, Nursing → voting member	
	Judy Cutting, Dean of Instruction CTE	✓	Gamble Madsen, Chair/Creative Arts → voting member	
✓	Bill Easton, Library → voting member	✓	Erin O'Hare, Kinesiology, → voting member	
√	Keith Eubanks, Humanities → voting member	✓	Beth Penney, Basic Skills/Humanities → voting member	
√	He Seon Ihn, Articulation Officer \rightarrow voting member	~	David Seagal, Business & Technology → voting member	
√	Lynn Iwamoto, Physical Sciences → voting member	~	Vincent van Joolen, Dean of Instruction Stem	
√	LaRon Johnson, Counselling/Student Services → voting member	√	Rachel Whitworth, Social Sciences → voting member	
√	Kim Kingswold, Curriculum/Catalog Technician	✓	Erik McDonald, Academic Affairs Coordinator	
✓	Jon Knolle, VP of Academic Affairs		Student Representative (Vacant)	
√	Carrie Ballard, Counseling/Student Services			
	Guests:			
✓	Jon Mikkelsen	✓	Jeff Walker	
√	Bruce Barrie			

Agenda Item	Action			
Call to Order	3:05 pm			
Announcements				
None				

Approval of October 6, 2021 Agenda	Motion to recommend: Keith Seconded: Richard CAC Committee Voted: Aye			
Approval of September 29, 2021 Minutes	Motion to recommend: Keith Seconded: Laura CAC Committee Voted: Aye			
Consent Agenda (effective Fall 2021)				
None				
Action Agenda				
None				

Discussion Agenda

BUSC 109, 140, 150, and 160: Potential revisions to align with MPC Area E2 (Jeff Walker)

BUSI 1A: Potential revisions to align with MPC Area A2 (Jon Mikkelsen)

BUSI 20: Potential revisions to align with MPC Area E2 (Jon Mikkelsen)

BUSI 62: Potential revisions to align with MPC Area E2 (Bruce Barrie)

The impact of the 2019 revisions to MPC GE Standard for Area E2 was discussed for these courses, along with how different courses might comply. The committee communicated that any revisions confirming 'career exploration' must apply to multiple areas of the course outline in order to align. There was also a discussion about the difference between what CSUs and UCs required in regard to what was being taught.

Next meeting on October 13th